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Dear Phoebe
 
Thank you for your email and consulting the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames on the
adequacy of the consultation in relation to Gatwick Airport’s Northern Runway.
 
I understand that your letter is only seeking views on the adequacy of consultation carried out,
rather than the merits of the application itself.
 
We have no specific views or issues to be raised in response to your letter.  However, as Richmond
Council opposes airport expansion in light of the climate emergency, we request to be continued
to be informed. If a decision is made by the Inspectorate to accept the application, Richmond
Council wishes to register as an Interested Party, and we may make representations at the next
stage in the process.
 
Kind regards
 
Andrea Kitzberger-Smith MRTPI
Spatial Planning and Design Team Manager
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils

Tel: 
E-mail: @richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk

www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk

 

From: Challis, Phoebe @planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Adequacy of Consultation Letter
 

Dear Sir/Madam
 
Please see the attached Adequacy of Consultation Letter for the proposed Gatwick Airport
Northern Runway.
 
The Application was submitted on Wednesday 6 July 2023,  please could we have your views by
21 July 2023.
 
Kind Regards,
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